
 
Wondering how you can give back to University of Peradeniya? 

Extending the Campus Network to the University Halls of Residence:  
Phase I – Akbar Nell Hall Complex 

 
Why is it essential? 

• Learning Management Systems (LMS) and online teaching are used and 
actively promoted in all the faculties 

• No Internet access in any hostel forcing students to use their own data – 
expensive and discourage using online systems 

• The university has a dedicated Internet connection of 1.5Gbps – mostly 
underutilized, especially at night 

• University funds are insufficient 
 
To achieve the above, the students and the Warden submitted a request 
accompanied by a certified BOQ with an Estimate of Rs. 6,693,700.00 
 

• with facilities to extend it to three other Halls of Residence around [New 
Akbar, Malalasekara and Ediriweera Sarachchandra], and 

• to be utilized by over 600 students daily, and will last and upgradable for 
another 20-30 years 

To complete this project, we are seeking your kind donations. It will directly go to 
the to the AAUP University Development Fund – Every donation, regardless of 
the amount, helps!!! 

Bank Account – 1273515 BOC Peradeniya (SWIFT code- BCEYLKLX) 

We plan to launch the project on 29th March 2020 (AAUP-AGM 2020) 

Please contact following members for further details: 	
Ø Dr. Pradeepa Bandaranayake (AAUP Project Sponsor, VP/ University 

Development – AAUP pradeepag@agri.pdn.ac.lk   +94718704166) 
Ø Mr. Dhammike Fernando (Adviser - Project and Fund-Raising, 

Dmike.fernando@gmail.com +1-916-2814900)  
Ø Mr. Asela Munasinghe (Fund Raising and Social media lead, 

asela.munasinghe@gmail.com  +94777884584) 	


